FILE # 0626089

CITY OF GAINESVILLE

THOMAS D. BUSSING
MAYOR

June 25, 2002

Mr. Joe D. Wills
1112 NW 45th Terrace
Gainesville, FL 32605

Dear Mr. Wills:

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I want to thank you for your service to the
City of Gainesville and to its citizens during your tenure on the Water Management Commilttee.

Volunteers such as you, who are willing to dedicate their time and talents for public
service, are never thanked enough. Your willingness to volunteer expresses your commitment to
your community, and the City has been greatly rewarded by your service and support.

Although this letter may not adequately express our appreciation for your work on the
Water Management Committee, it is sincere. Thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,
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